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2013 Shopping 
Extravaganza!  
 
2013 Shopping Extravaganza 
details: 

 The Outlets at Loveland 
 Saturday, October 19th 
 $20 per ticket (Philo makes $10 profit on 

each ticket we sell.) 
 We're asking each Philo member to buy at 

least 1 ticket. 
 

Please come prepared to purchase your tickets at 
the October 8th Philo meeting. 
 
If you know in advance you will not be able to 
attend the shopping event, there is an option to 
donate $20 directly to Philo without purchasing a 
ticket. That way the entire amount goes to Philo, 
and it still helps with the fundraising effort. 
 
We hope you and your friends can join us for this 
festive day of shopping and fun activities, and 
help us make this a very successful Philo 
fundraiser! 
 
Judy Grommon, Chairwoman  
Pam Clifford, Co-Chairwoman 
2013 Shopping Extravaganza 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yearbook Changes 
 
The following corrections need to be made to the 
Yearbook: 
 Sharon Petersburg – with deep regrets the 

board has accepted her resignation 
 Pam Clifford – New Phone Number:  290-

4683 
 Dona Menzies – Alternate Phone Number 

481-4923 
 Linda Anderson – New e-mail address:  

anfishel.1950@gmail.com  
 

With deep apologies:  Due to my misunder-
standing, the correction I made at the September 
Philo meeting that Linda Anderson’s name was 
to be changed to Linda Anderson Fishel is 
incorrect.  Linda remains Linda Anderson. 
   
Trudy Eckhardt 
Web Administrator 
 
 

 
6:00 PM October 8 

The church will be open so committees can meet. 

 

This Month’s General Meeting 

7:00 PM Tuesday, October 8 
Trinity Lutheran Church 

 

Shopping Extravaganza 
October 19  

 

Blood Drive  
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Message from 
the President 
 

The cooler weather has been a treat! There has 
been so much going on in our community. With so 
many around us impacted by the floods, there is 
definitely a renewal of a commitment to 
philanthropic work in our region. My heart goes 
out to those having lost loved ones and dealing 
with that devastation.  
 
We will begin our journey through a new year. 
We are excited to get to know our new members 
and look forward to their skit at the next meeting.  
This has always been a fun meeting. Please take a 
few minutes to visit with them and get to know 
more about them. They really are a great bunch of 
ladies. 
 
This is our last opportunity to push the Shopping 
Extravaganza coming up on the 19th of October at 
the Outlets. This is a great time for all. The 
discounts are great as well as the company.  Please 
try to make it out to this wonderful event. 
 
I know many of the committees have been 
meeting and working on their plans for the year. 
Please remember the church hall is open at 6:00 
p.m. if you would like to hold your committee 
meeting at our meeting site prior to the general 
meeting.  
 
I look forward to seeing all of you at our next 
meeting at Trinity Lutheran Church on October 8th 
at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully, 
Heather Morrison, President 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Food Basket 
Matching  
 
Ladies, please make sure to sign up to make a 
Christmas food basket or donate at the Oct 8th 
meeting. Clipboards will be passed around at the 
meeting. This will be your last chance to sign up 
since we must have a list of donors compiled by 
Nov 12th. 
 

Participation in this task is 
optional, but all help is greatly 
appreciated. Members who do 
not sign the clipboards will be 
contacted in late October to 
verify participation, unless you 

notify Shellie Gutierrez or Dona Menzies 
personally to opt out this year. Please contact 
Shellie or Dona if you know of others who would 
like to help us fulfill another great year! 
  
Thank you for your support. 
Shellie Gutierrez, Chairwoman (970)776-6961  
Dona Menzies, Co-Chairwoman (970) 667-6656 

 
Newsletter Info!! 
 
For future reference, here are the 
deadlines for submitting content for the monthly 
newsletters. 
 
Stay in touch! Send articles to me as a word 
document, or simply in the body of an email. Send 
to juanita@lpbroadband.net 
 
Please call if you have any questions. 
Juanita Cisneros 663-3642 
 
Philo Newsletter Calendar: 
Month   Content Deadline 
November  Oct. 22 
January  Dec. 17 
February  Jan. 21 
March   Feb. 18 
April March 25 
May April 22 
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Dear Philo sisters, 
  
I have an inherited kidney disease.  Many 
members of my family died in their 50's,  
and my mother lost her kidney and went 
on dialysis in her 50's.  It has finally 
caught up with me at age 74.  I am 
currently in stage four renal failure. I made 
it longer than anyone in my family so far.  I 
have met with the transplant team at 
University Hospital in Denver, passed the 
required tests, and have been 
officially placed on the transplant list.  I will 
continue to be on the national list, but the 
wait is 3-5 years. They, therefore are 
suggesting that I seek out a live donor.  If 
you, or anyone you know, is interested in 
donating a kidney and saving a life, 
please contact me at 667-7841 OR email 
me at pmack57@aol.com.  I will then turn 
it over to their living donor coordinator, 
Neshiyquah Nash.  Due to patient/donor 
confidentiality, she will then take over.  
Our insurance covers all donor costs. If 
you have any questions, please call me or 
e mail me. 
  
Thank you 
Phyllis McCormack   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunshine 
Committee 
Report 
 
CARDS SENT IN SEPTEMBER: 

 Miki Roth--sympathy (husband died) 
 Peggy  and Pam Pellizzari--sympathy 

(father died) 
 Kamtz family -- (death of honorary 

member Carol Kamtz, wreath was also 
displayed) 

 
MEALS SENT IN SEPTEMBER: 
9/10/13 - Miki Roth   
 Team #9 Lin Stokes (Stephanie Bradley, Barb 

Giesey, Beth Soderquist, Rita Hardin) 
 Team #7 Gerry Henderson (Joan Putlack, 

Joyce Krantz, Denise Olson, Susan Kuhn) 
 Team #12 Trudy Eckhardt (Karen Bruner, 

Eunice Holthusen, Kathy Leonard, Mary K. 
Spangler 

                           
9/14/13 - Pam/Peggy Pellizzarrii: 
 Team#2 Jody Potter (Janice Farley, Gerta 

Fereday, Vicki Thompson, Myrna McIntosh) 
 Team #15 Betty Brammer (Gwen Denton, Jan 

Dougherty, Shellie Gutierrez, Doreen 
McDonald, Shannon Voggesser, Helen Wilson 

 Team #13 Peg Isakson (Johna Cabrera, Carly 
Habein, Linda Hollingsed, Barbara Moore, 
Jennifer Wilson, Beth Soderquist) 

 
Mary Voggesser, Chairwoman 
Bonnie Hanson, Co-Chairwoman 
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Halloween Fun With Philo 
“Annual Halloween Family Fun Festival” 
Saturday, October 26, 2013  10 am – 2 pm 

Peters Park, next to Loveland Museum/Gallery, 
downtown Loveland 

 
As part of our publicity efforts, Philo has been 
coordinating a table at each of the Loveland 
Museum/Gallery events. These events are de-
signed to bring the community together in 
celebrations.  Non-profit organizations and 
businesses are asked to provide a quick activity 
for children while adults can chat. 
 

In the past year we’ve participated in Colorado 
Children’s Day, Cherry Pie Festival, and now the 
Annual Halloween Family Fun Festival.  At each 
event we have gathered names of adults who 
express interest in joining our organization. 
 
The activity for children at our table will be 
decorating a book mark with Halloween pumpkin 
stickers.  That may seem too simple, but with the 
anticipation of 1,000 children, we need an easy 
activity! 
 
Some wrapped candy to distribute would be fun to 
have, but that would stretch our budget!!  If 
anyone would like to contribute candy, please tell 
Peg Isakson about your idea. 
(dickandpeg@aol.com or 970-227-7127) 
 

Come and join us!! 
Dress up in a Halloween costume if you 

wish! 
Bring children! 

Be ready to chat with adults about the 
work that Philo does in our community! 

 

 
 

Presenting the Philo Board of Officers for 2013-2014 
 
President   Heather Morrison 290-9372 hmm1@pvhs.org   

Vice President  Judy Gromman 689-1451 jujukay42@yahoo.com  

Treasurer   Peggy Pellizzari 669-8744 peggy_loveland@comcast.net    

Corresponding Sec. Pam Pellizzari 593-0552  pamztoy@comcast.net  

Recording Secretary  Deb Fillion  667-0326 dlfillion@comcast.net  

Historian   Sheila Pottorff  214-4281 sspottorff1@msn.com  
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